
Stream Cleanup
Join the crew on August 27, 2024
Warren County and the Town of Queensbury are fortunate to have many
streams that are utilized for recreation and have played significant roles in
the region’s development. That is why on Tuesday, August 27, from 1:00-

3:00 p.m., Warren County and Town of Queensbury along with its partners,
will host a stream cleanup in the Town of Queensbury. If you are interested

in helping out and lending Halfway Brook a hand, please consider
participating in this event. 

We are requesting that you register in advance at:  
https://forms.gle/hpcsZLxjszHdUWk97, or using the
QR code, but will accept volunteers day of. Contact
the Warren County SWCD at 518.623.3119 by
August 23th with any questions. 

We will meet at Hovey Park starting at 1:00 p.m. to review safety
protocols and cleanup locations. Additional instructions and details will

be handed out at that time. 
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